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HEAB Board Present: Robert Bode, Jeff Neubauer, Pamela Lowrey, Mackenzie L. Metcalf on behalf of Dr. 
Quincey Daniels, Jennifer Kammerud, Sandra Hyer, Veronica Kaluta, Sydney Brennan, Kevin Sheridan, and Kyle 
Weatherly. 
 
HEAB Staff Present: Tammie DeVooght Blaney, Sherrie Nelson, Joy Dyer, Jody Gennrich, Peter Zammuto, 
Cassie Weisensel, and Elizabeth Misel. 
 
Others Present: Erin Probst, LFB; Rebecca Larson, Linh Anh Le, Eric Fulcomer WAICU; Mary Czech-Mrochinski, 
Nicole Johnson, Mark Levine, Marquette; Todd Bailey, Mickie Krall UW System; Julie Gordon, UW-Madison; 
Brandon Trujillo, Julie Tyznik, WTCS; and Chris Caldwell CMN. 
 
Board Chair Robert Bode called the meeting to order at 9:02 am. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES  
Chair Bode asked for a motion to approve the November 8, 2024, meeting minutes. Kevin Sheridan made the 
motion, seconded by Jennifer Kammerud to approve the meeting minutes. Motion passed. 
 
REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY  
Tammie DeVooght Blaney gave updates on the following: GLASS system, financial aid office visits, College Goal 
Wisconsin visits, Higher Education Midwest Compact meetings, and students’ fear of the future with federal 
loans repercussions.  
 
SPECIAL ORDERS 
Program Reports 

#25-13 2023-2024 WISSIS Report 
#25-14 Status of 2024-2025 Applicants and Programs 

  Peter Zammuto gave a summary report 
         

OLD BUSINESS 
None 
      
NEW BUSINESS 
Pro-rating Wisconsin Grants – Act 80 based on student credits discussion. 
Voting status for Tribal Board member and replacement for Dr. Swagger. HEAB to contact the Governor’s office 
and report for the April meeting.  
GLASS Training – Sherrie Nelson to provide a list of schools that have been trained in GLASS for the April 
meeting. 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
Chair Bode made a motion to adjourn, moved by Sydney Brennan, Kyle Weatherly seconded, all approved. The 
meeting adjourned at 10:54 am. 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS 



 
 

Friday, July 25, 2025 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dr. Quincey Daniels, Secretary 


